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Street Parking 

 

 
 
 
 
Parking During a Snowstorm 

Residents must obey all no parking signs and winter parking ban restrictions set forth in Section 
284-53 of the City code that addresses winter parking on City streets.  From the 30th day of 
November at 11:00 p.m. to the following 31st day of March at 12:00 midnight, no person shall 
park a vehicle between the hours of 11:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m. upon any public street in the City 
without special permission, in writing, to be granted by the Chief of Police or his designee. 
 
What should I do if my vehicle was ticketed or towed for being illegally parked on the street 
during the winter parking ban? 
The Police Department coordinates all towing operations. If you find that your vehicle has been 
towed, contact the Police Department non-emergency number at (518) 773-4514. 
 
Further Questions: Contact the City of Gloversville Department of Public Works at (518) 773-
4556. 
 


